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APPREHENDED: 
 
On April 13, 2017 at approximately 9:30 PM, the Vernon County Sheriff’s Office received a report 
of a suspicious person on a farmer’s property on Estes Road near Readstown, WI. Investigators 
assigned to the Jakubowski case were sent to that location along with tactical support to assist 
local authorities in determining whether the suspicious individual was related to the manhunt. 
 
The suspicious person complaint reported that 
a male matching the description of Jakubowski 
was camping at that location and refused to 
leave when he had been asked to do so. Local 
authorities established a perimeter and tactical 
support was sent in to investigate. 
 
Shortly before 6:00 AM, tactical officers 
made contact with the suspicious person at 
the campsite. This subject was taken into 
custody without incident and positively 
identified as Joseph A. Jakubowski, 
our wanted fugitive. 
 
Arrangements are being made for Jakubowski 
to be returned to Rock County for further 
investigation and charges. 
 
Further details will be available at a joint 
press conference to be held at the main 
terminal of the Southern Wisconsin 
Regional Airport, 1716 West Airport Road, Janesville, WI 53546. This conference will occur 
on April 14, 2017 at 2:00 PM. 
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